
 

 

Monday, April 22, 2019 

 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT The Complete budget for the 19-20 School Year will 

be on file and open to examination at the Oradell Public School, Business Office, 350 

Prospect Avenue, Oradell, NJ 07649, Bergen County, New Jersey, between the hours of 

8am and 3pm, Monday through Friday, excluding holidays, 201-261-1180 ext. 3001 or 

email schoeningn@oradellschool.org. 

 

  
 
 

Nicole C. Schoening, CPA, SFO 

School Business Administrator/Board Secretary 
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